
B-1
UNIT TYPE

INTERIOR

EXTERIOR

01

2 BED | 2 BATH

902 SQFT

85 SQFT

Any dimensions, materials and/or specifications outlined, described or depicted in any plan, sketch or drawing attached as a schedule for the agreement of purchase and sale (or to the disclosure statement) are subject to change without notice. Actual usable floor 
space may vary from any stated or depicted floor area. The exterior elevations and site plan of the Condominium are subject to approval by the applicable governmental authorities, and accordingly are subject to any changes required by said authorities. Furniture 
is for illustration purposes only and not included within the Agreement of Purchase and Sale. The locations and specifications of any windows, doors, and/or any balcony and/ or any terrace area(s), shown or depicted on any plan, sketch or layout of the unit, are 
subject to change without notice, and may vary (and be reversed in location or orientation) depending on the location of the unit within the project. All illustrations so depicted on any plans or drawings pertaining to the unit or the Condominium building (or any 
portion thereof) are reflective of the artist’s concept only. E. & O.E. May 26, 2023



B-2
UNIT TYPE

INTERIOR

EXTERIOR

02

2 BED | 1 BATH

773 SQFT

84 SQFT

Any dimensions, materials and/or specifications outlined, described or depicted in any plan, sketch or drawing attached as a schedule for the agreement of purchase and sale (or to the disclosure statement) are subject to change without notice. Actual usable floor 
space may vary from any stated or depicted floor area. The exterior elevations and site plan of the Condominium are subject to approval by the applicable governmental authorities, and accordingly are subject to any changes required by said authorities. Furniture 
is for illustration purposes only and not included within the Agreement of Purchase and Sale. The locations and specifications of any windows, doors, and/or any balcony and/ or any terrace area(s), shown or depicted on any plan, sketch or layout of the unit, are 
subject to change without notice, and may vary (and be reversed in location or orientation) depending on the location of the unit within the project. All illustrations so depicted on any plans or drawings pertaining to the unit or the Condominium building (or any 
portion thereof) are reflective of the artist’s concept only. E. & O.E. May 26, 2023



M-1
UNIT TYPE

INTERIOR

EXTERIOR

03

2 BED | 2 BATH

818 SQFT

82 SQFT

Any dimensions, materials and/or specifications outlined, described or depicted in any plan, sketch or drawing attached as a schedule for the agreement of purchase and sale (or to the disclosure statement) are subject to change without notice. Actual usable floor 
space may vary from any stated or depicted floor area. The exterior elevations and site plan of the Condominium are subject to approval by the applicable governmental authorities, and accordingly are subject to any changes required by said authorities. Furniture 
is for illustration purposes only and not included within the Agreement of Purchase and Sale. The locations and specifications of any windows, doors, and/or any balcony and/ or any terrace area(s), shown or depicted on any plan, sketch or layout of the unit, are 
subject to change without notice, and may vary (and be reversed in location or orientation) depending on the location of the unit within the project. All illustrations so depicted on any plans or drawings pertaining to the unit or the Condominium building (or any 
portion thereof) are reflective of the artist’s concept only. E. & O.E. May 26, 2023



M-2
UNIT TYPE

INTERIOR

EXTERIOR

04

1 BED | 1 BATH

689 SQFT

71 SQFT

Any dimensions, materials and/or specifications outlined, described or depicted in any plan, sketch or drawing attached as a schedule for the agreement of purchase and sale (or to the disclosure statement) are subject to change without notice. Actual usable floor 
space may vary from any stated or depicted floor area. The exterior elevations and site plan of the Condominium are subject to approval by the applicable governmental authorities, and accordingly are subject to any changes required by said authorities. Furniture 
is for illustration purposes only and not included within the Agreement of Purchase and Sale. The locations and specifications of any windows, doors, and/or any balcony and/ or any terrace area(s), shown or depicted on any plan, sketch or layout of the unit, are 
subject to change without notice, and may vary (and be reversed in location or orientation) depending on the location of the unit within the project. All illustrations so depicted on any plans or drawings pertaining to the unit or the Condominium building (or any 
portion thereof) are reflective of the artist’s concept only. E. & O.E. May 26, 2023



E

E R

E R

05

3 BED | 3 BATH
*UPGRADE OPTION TO ENCLOSE SECOND LEVEL STUDIO

1220 SQFT

395 SQFT + 57 SQFT

sions rials and/or specifications outlined, described or depicted in any plan, sketch or drawing attached as a schedule for the agreement of purchase and sale (or to the disclosure statement) are subject to change without notice. Actual usable floor 
vary any stated or depicted floor area. The exterior elevations and site plan of the Condominium are subject to approval by the applicable governmental authorities, and accordingly are subject to any changes required by said authorities. Furniture 
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flective of the artist’s concept only. E. & O.E. May 26, 2023



U-2
UNIT TYPE

INTERIOR

EXTERIOR

06

3 BED | 2 BATH
*UPGRADE OPTION TO ENCLOSE SECOND LEVEL STUDIO

1073 SQFT

283 SQFT + 57 SQFT

Any dimensions, materials and/or specifications outlined, described or depicted in any plan, sketch or drawing attached as a schedule for the agreement of purchase and sale (or to the disclosure statement) are subject to change without notice. Actual usable floor 
space may vary from any stated or depicted floor area. The exterior elevations and site plan of the Condominium are subject to approval by the applicable governmental authorities, and accordingly are subject to any changes required by said authorities. Furniture 
is for illustration purposes only and not included within the Agreement of Purchase and Sale. The locations and specifications of any windows, doors, and/or any balcony and/ or any terrace area(s), shown or depicted on any plan, sketch or layout of the unit, are 
subject to change without notice, and may vary (and be reversed in location or orientation) depending on the location of the unit within the project. All illustrations so depicted on any plans or drawings pertaining to the unit or the Condominium building (or any 
portion thereof) are reflective of the artist’s concept only. E. & O.E. May 26, 2023




